

## **Breckinridge County High School**

PO Box 10 Harned, KY 40144 270.756.3080



## Adam Cox, Principal

Jonathan Bennett, Assistant Principal Stace McElfresh, Assistant Principal Walt Hildenbrandt, Athletic Director Sarah Greenwell, Guidance Counselor Chandra Dowell, Guidance Counselor Jami Anthony, Curriculum Specialist

Dear BCHS Supporters,

Students at Breckinridge County High School annually have the opportunity to participate in interscholastic athletics due to support from the school, coaches, teachers, parents, and community members. Research shows that students who participate in extracurricular programs benefit from them both academically and physically. Rising costs have placed a difficult burden on BCHS athletic programs for several years. Fortunately, BCHS fans and supporters have organized into a group called the BCHS Tiger Hundred Club. BCHS Tiger Hundred members share our view that we must work with diligence in meeting these costs without excluding the participation of our student-athletes. To date, many committed and loyal supporters have positively responded.

I would like to ask you to consider joining or rejoining us in this effort to maintain and expand our interscholastic athletic programs. In return for your membership, you will receive a pass for all home BCHS regular season football, volleyball, girls golf, boys golf, girls soccer, cross country, boys basketball, girls basketball, baseball, and softball games. This pass is non-transferable and is good for your immediate/household family only. The value of this pass is in excess of \$1000.00 if fully used by a family of four.

We have a lot to be proud of with our athletic program. The 2018-2019 athletic season may arguably be one of the best athletic seasons our school has ever had. We had 2 regional championships (volleyball and baseball), a regional runner-up (boys basketball), and four district championships. This is not to mention the great seasons by our girls' soccer team, football, boys' golf, girls' basketball, and softball teams. The 2019-2020 season looks to be an exciting year to be a Fighting Tiger fan! Please look at supporting the Fighting Tigers with this commitment to our Tiger Hundred Club. Not only will you be able to get your family into all home athletic events with this one-time cost, you will be providing an extra financial benefit to our athletics.

Please make your check out to the BCHS Tiger Hundred Club and return the check to my attention. I will work diligently to forward your family pass in time for the next home athletic event. I do ask that you attempt to have all those covered by the pass enter at the gate together whenever possible in order to assist our gatekeepers. Thank you for your support.

Sincerely,

Adam Cox Principal Breckinridge County High School